
 

 

June 24, 2024 

 

Dear Stevenson Councilmembers, 

 

The Skamania County Commissioners support the Park Plaza project as discussed at our May 

14th meeting. We will negotiate in good faith any aspects of the current design we feel are 

necessary to meet the needs of our constituents. It is our intent to ensure county residents are 

not unduly burdened by the project and the history of the area is upheld.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 


